
  

   

 

12 October 2017 

 

Dear Parents/Guardians 

Assessment and feedback in English 

We hope that your son has settled back into school life and is enjoying his English lessons!  In 
order to help you understand how work will be assessed in English this year, we have produced a 
guide that outlines both the courses of study from Year 7 through to GCSE, as well as how we go 
about assessing work and giving feedback to students. 

The guide can be found in the ‘Curriculum’ area of the BWS website, here:   

http://www.bws-school.org.uk/Curriculum-Exams/English/pdfs/English%20at%20BWS%20-
%20Key%20Stages%203%20and%204.pdf 

If you have any questions about this, or any aspect of your son’s English lessons, please don’t 
hesitate to get in touch with me at cje@bws.wilts.sch.uk.   

We also plan to keep everyone updated with our news on Twitter at @BWSEnglish.  

Kind regards 

 

Craig Ennew 
Head of English 
 


